
Section Addition 
Resource packs and manuals 

required

For the Solihull Approach to management and Solihull 

Approach Reflective Supervision  trainings each delegate must 

have their own Supporting Information Booklets.                                                

It is not permitted to photocopy the slides from the PowerPoint 

presentations, or the Resource Packs (except where explicitly 

stated) or the Supporting Information Booklets. To do so would 

be considered a copyright infringement.

Solihull Approach Code of Practice V4 11.11.19


